Archived: 09 October 2018 11:59:37
From: Ian Mackinlay
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To: Planning

Subject: Main Issue Report Consultation
Sensitivity: Normal

Dear Sirs,

| wish to add my own personal comments in connection with the Post Main Issue Report and in particular for the redevelopment of the Struan Primary
location.

-The site should be zoned for Affordable Housing

-Top priority should be given to Young families and others already in the area but unable to purchase a property since a) Very few are available and b)
The very few that there are far too expensive and quite often bought by outsiders as a second home.

-Several Families and others are currently living in ‘Tied’ Houses and need the chance to purchase affordable housing so as to ensure their future in
this area.

-This area needs an injection of Families so the availability of affordable housing could well encourage this.
Yours faithfully

lan Mackinlay



